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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – S61091616 
 
FCA US LLC (“FCA US”) announced a safety recall on certain: 
 

 2010  model year (JS) Chrysler Sebring 

 2011 - 2014 model year (JS) Chrysler 200  

 2010 - 2014 model year (JS) Dodge Avenger 

 2010 - 2012 model year (PM) Dodge Caliber  

 2010 - 2014 model year (MK) Jeep® Compass and Patriot vehicles.  
 
 
The above vehicles may experience loss of air bag and seat belt pretensioner 
deployment capability in certain crash events due to a shorting condition resulting in a 
negative voltage transient that travels to the Occupant Restraint Controller (“ORC”) via 
the front impact sensor wires.  The potential loss of air bag and seat belt pretensioner 
deployment capability in such crash events may increase the risk of injury in a crash. 
 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall.  A permanent remedy has not been 
determined at this time.  
 
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established methods 
used in the past.   
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries on 
involved vehicles. 
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